
Church Financial Report 
 Planned giving through July 30: $2,186,194 

Actual giving through July 30: $1,988,300 (9%) 

August 6, 2017 
 

Sunday, August 6  
       9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship, Sanctuary     
     10:00 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
     11:15 a.m. Contemporary Worship, Great Hall 
 Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel 
 Forest Community Baptist Church, Sanctuary 
     11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry        
 

Monday, August 7  
 

Tuesday, August 8 
       6:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast, Poor Richard’s Café 
       9:00 a.m. JVP Quilters, Fellowship Hall 
 

Wednesday, August 9 
       4:45 p.m. Wednesday Night Meal, Great Hall 
       6:00 p.m. Preschool/Children Aftercare 
       6:15 p.m. Wednesday Night Bible Study, Great Hall 
       6:45 p.m. Orchestra Rehearsal 
       7:00 p.m.  Plano PM (Students), offsite  
 Spanish Bible Study, B219 
 UPG Ministry Team, B102  
       7:15 p.m.  Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal, Sanctuary  
 

Thursday, August 10  
     12:30 p.m. Teacher Luncheon (Mendenhall Elementary), Great Hall 
 

Friday, August 11 
     11:30 a.m. Teacher Luncheon (Memorial Elementary), Great Hall 
     12:30 p.m. Teacher Luncheon (Meadows Elementary), Great Hall 
 

Saturday, August 12 
       9:00 a.m. Sanctuary Choir & Orchestra Rehearsal 
 

Sunday, August 13  
       9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship, Sanctuary     
     10:00 a.m. Bible Study (all ages) 
     11:15 a.m. Contemporary Worship, Great Hall 
 Arabic Baptist Church of Dallas, Chapel 
 Forest Community Baptist Church, Sanctuary  
     11:30 a.m. Agape Baptist Christian Fellowship, B218 
       2:30 p.m. Casa De Restauración, The Foundry 
       5:00 p.m. Leadership Council, B201        

View the Pastor’s Message 
fbcplano.org - Under Resources 

Give Via Text Message:   
Text FBCPLANO and  the $ amount  to 73256  

                                           



LOVE WHERE YOU LIVE (LWYL) 
We will once again be helping our neighbors 
within the Plano community on September 16. 
Volunteers are needed to assist in this fun event 
that allows us to meet the people around us. There are jobs for everyone, 
including workers, project leaders, inspectors, people to talk with the neighbors, 
as well as opportunities to assist through prayer and financially. For more 
information, please contact Jay Breeding or Steve Unger, or email 
fbc@fbcplano.org. 
 

STUDENT MINISTRY 
Summer Plano PM will meet Wednesday, August 9, at 7:00 p.m. at the home of 
The Gormans.  For more information, contact Jeff Howard at jeffh@fbcplano.org 
or Paul Torres at studentintern@fbcplano.org.  
 
Rangers Game 
Wednesday, August 16 - Leaving the church by 5:00 p.m.  Cost $25/person.  
Contact Paul Torres at studentintern@fbcplano.org for more information. 
 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
AWANA  -  Register NOW at fbcplano.org 
Why be part of AWANA? Your family will be challenged to 
learn verses, discuss the Bible and serve Christ. Your children or grandchildren 
will want to come each Sunday for Bible study, games, awards and more.  
 
Children’s Choir Registration 
Children’s Choir begins on Sunday, September 24,  at 3:00 p.m.   
Register now  at www.fbcplano.org/childrensmusic. 
 
Preschool Fall Registration at First Baptist Plano OPEN 
Weekday School - Visit www.fbcplano.org/wds for more information. 
Parent Day Out - Visit www.fbcplano.org/pdo for more information. 
 

 

 
Welcome New Members 
Greg and Lacee Gomel, Transfer of Letter  
Jack and Vernana Powell, Transfer of Letter 
Delaney Munder, Transfer of Letter 
Kristin Powell, Transfer of Letter 

 
 
Plano Children’s Medical Clinic Event Cancelled 
Good Start Back to School event on August 10 has been cancelled. 
 
Elementary School Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 
We will host luncheons, catered by Royal Catering, to express appreciation and 
support to the principals and teachers from three elementary schools in our area.   

 Thursday, August 10  -  80 people from Mendenhall (12:30pm-1:30pm) 
 Friday, August 11  -  70 people from Memorial (11:30am-12:30pm) 
 Friday, August 11  -  90 people from Meadows (12:30pm-1:30pm) 

 
College Commissioning 
Next Sunday, August 13, join us in both services for an opportunity to pray very 
intentionally for college students and educators before beginning the new school 
year (including those going into the armed forces). 
 
Back to School Bash Backpack Supplies 
Supplies for 100 backpacks  are still needed for the Back to School Bash. 
Individuals or classes may purchase the supplies or make a monetary donation 
($25=supplies for one backpack).  Deadline for supplies/donations to the Church 
Office is next Sunday, August 13. 
 
Adult Friendship Club (55+) - Make plans to join us Tuesday, August 22, for a 
Mushroom Chicken lunch, catered by Royal Catering, and entertainment by 
Tommy Ray Williams. His program includes the songs of the “greatest generation”, 
timeless “standards”, a variety of classic rock-n-roll, Broadway show tunes, and 
inspirational Christian music. Games begin at 10:00 a.m. in the Great Hall. The $3 
lunch is served at Noon. Call the Church Office at 972-424-8551 to make your 
lunch reservation by August 15. 
 
Backpack Blessing in Combined Worship Service 
We will have a time of prayer in the Combined Worship Service on Sunday, 
August 20, in the Sanctuary at 11:15 a.m. for preschoolers, children, students, 
and educators as they prepare to begin the new school year.  Bring your school 
bags, backpacks, etc. to be prayed over! 
 
Save the Date 
Our next Business Meeting is coming up on Sunday, August 20. 

First Baptist Plano will again host a back-to-

school backpack and supply distribution to the 

students at Memorial Elementary (2200 Laurel 

Lane) on Thursday, August 17, from 5:30-

6:30pm.  Volunteers are needed.   

Sign up by calling the Church Office at 972-424

-8551 or email tommys@fbcplano.org. 

Campus-wide Wi-Fi  Password:  romans121 


